

June 17, 2022

RECEIVED

JUN 2 3 2022

TOWN OF BRISTOL IN.

Town of Bristol C/O Bristol Clerk-Treasurer PO Box 122 Bristol, IN 46507

Re: Burkhart Lease No.: 1469

New Lamar Lease No.: 454-01469-01

Dear Town of Bristol:

We are pleased to announce that effective May 4, 2022, Lamar Advertising Company has acquired the assets of Burkhart Outdoor Advertising.

As a result of this completed transaction, Lamar has become a new "tenant" on your land by virtue of the billboard on your property – a privilege we acknowledge and appreciate. Lamar Advertising Company has been in the billboard business since 1902 and is governed by a "Code of Industry Principles" which respects the environment, creates a working relationship with local communities, provides an effective, attractive product, supports worthy public causes and observes high standards within its industry.

In closing, on behalf of Lamar Advertising Company, I would like to personally thank you for the opportunity and privilege to occupy a portion of your property for mutual benefit. I commit to you that we will be good tenants, respect your property and maintain an attractive sign structure.

We look forward to an ongoing relationship for many years. Should you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Dave Herman Lamar of NE Indiana Phone: (574) 233-2101

Email: dherman@lamar.com